
 
Message from Mr. Burke 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A warm welcome back to you all this 

September. It is great to see how big the boys 

and girls have got since March. We have 

missed them but are delighted to have them 

back with us.  

 

A special word of welcome to our new Early 

Start and Junior Infant pupils and parents 

too. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and co-

operation so far. Since our re-opening we 

know that there are a lot of new rules and 

procedures to get used to but we are very 

grateful for your help. Keeping everyone safe 

is the number one priority. 

 

Mr. Burke 

 

Return to school Times 

 

Early Start Times: 

  

 Morning Afternoon 

August 31-

September 4 

9.15 -10.15 12.15 – 1.15 

Sept.  7-11 9.15-10.45 12.15 - 1.45 

Sept. 14-18 9.00 – 11.00 12.00- 2.00 

Sept. 21 on 9.00 – 11.30 12.00- 2.30 

 

Junior Infant Times: 

 

September 1-4 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. 

September 7-11 9.00 – 11.30 a.m. 

September 14-18 9.00 – 12.00 noon 

September 21 

onwards 

9.00- 1.40 p.m. 

 

Message from Home School Teacher  

 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 

My name is Ms Colette Mac Mahon. I am 

the Home School Liaison co-ordinator. I may 

be contacted at 089 4126918 or at 

hsclnanonagle@gmail.com during school 

hours. 

 

My office is beside Mr. Burke’s office in the 

main reception area. For health and safety 

reasons please make an appointment if you 

wish to meet me. However you will see me 

on the yard in the mornings and at home 

time. I look forward to getting to know you 

all throughout the year. I am here as a 

support to parents/guardians in a private and 

confidential way. 

 

The weekly newsletter is a great way to stay 

informed on school news and activities. A 

paper copy will not be sent home but, as 

usual, a copy will be up on the school 

website every Wednesday. 

 

Scoil Nano Nagle has a very active Parents’ 

Association. The involvement of parents will 

be very different this year. You will be kept 

informed of any updates through the 

newsletter 

 

Normally, there are various classes for 

parents arranged for this term but 

unfortunately due to Covid 19 all of this has 

been put on hold for the time being. 

 

We hope your child will settle into Scoil 

Nano Nagle and enjoy a very happy and 

healthy year. 
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Book Payments  
 

Books payments are to be made on line from 

now on. You have already received a link for 

payment. If you have mislaid this link please  

e mail nanonagleinfo2 @gmail.com and it 

will be re-sent to you. Book payments can be 

made in instalments. Thank you to all those 

who have paid their book bills on line 

already.  

 

If you have a medical or social welfare card 

you can claim the grant. 

Contact Ms Mac Mahon 

hsclnanonagle@gmail.com. 

  

No child can be given books until 

arrangements are made with the school. 

 

 

 

School Lunch 

 

We are very fortunate that each child 

has access to a free healthy snack 

and lunch every day. We request that all 

pupils avail of this so that there will be less 

items coming into the school. If you 

cancelled the lunch last year please ask Ms 

Mac Mahon for a lunch form. Thank you for 

your understanding.  

 

 

 

Illnesses 
 

It is very important that the school be told if 

your child develops any form of serious 

illness during the year. This should be done 

as soon as possible in order to ensure that we 

can take the necessary steps to safeguard all 

pupils and staff. If your child is ill, they 

should be kept at home and follow medical  

advice.     

 

 

 
 

 

Back to School Reminders 

 
Drop off and Collecting: 

 

We would like to remind you to 

please drop your child to his/her yard and to 

leave as soon as possible. We know this is 

difficult but we all need to continue to follow 

the health and safety guidelines and maintain 

social distance at all times. At home time 

please collect your child and leave the yard 

promptly. There is no through way to Scoil 

Talbot from Scoil Nano Nagle. We really 

appreciate your co-operation on this matter 

 

School bags:  

There is no need for pupils to bring in school 

bags at this time. We are trying to limit what 

goes to and from school and home.  

 

Attendance:  

Any calls/messages concerning attendance 

should be directed to the mobile number at 

the top of the newsletter 

 

: 087 1755308 and not the school 

number.  
 

If there is no answer please leave a message.  

 

Updated Contact Details 
 

Please inform the school of any 

change of telephone number/address/email 

address. This is so important in case we need 

to contact you.  

 

Céad mile fáilte ar ais ar 

scoil! 
( Kay- th meela fall-ta ar ash ar skull! ) 

 

A hundred thousand 

welcomes back to school! 
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